
CITY OF SAINT PAUL, MN 

PROPOSED 2025-2029 CONSOLIDATED PLAN AND 2025-2026 ANNUAL ACTION 

PLAN REVIEW AND NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

In accordance with 24 CFR 91.105(b)(2) of the Consolidated Submission for 

Community Planning and Development Programs Final Rule, the City of Saint Paul 

will have its proposed 2025-2029 Consolidated Plan and 2025-26 Annual Action Plan 

available for review and comment from March 10, 2025 to April 9, 2025. 

The Consolidated Plan is a five-year plan required by the U.S. Department of Housing 

and Urban Development (HUD) to receive approximately $9 million in Federal funds 

through the Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) Program, Home 

Investment Partnerships (HOME) Program, and Emergency Solutions Grant (ESG) 

Program. The plan outlines priorities for housing, economic development, 

infrastructure, and public services needs in alignment with the policies and 

implementation actions established in the City of Saint Paul’s 2040 Comprehensive 

Plan. The Annual Action Plan is an application to HUD for funding under the federal 

programs referenced above and serves as the City’s planning document for the use 

of these funds during the 2025-26 program year. 

The City has made a change to its Citizen Participation Plan to establish procedures 

for expedited response to disasters. The proposed 2025-2029 Consolidated Plan and 

the 2025-26 Annual Action Plan with the amended Citizen Participation Plan is 

available for review at https://www.stpaul.gov/conplan.  

Citizens wishing to submit written comments during the public review and comment 

period may mail them, postmarked no later than April 9, 2025, to the following: 

City of Saint Paul 

Jessica Deegan, Grants Compliance Manager 

Department of Planning and Economic Development, Grants Administration 

1100 City Hall Annex, 25 West Fourth Street, Saint Paul, MN 55102 

 

Comments may also be emailed to Ms. Jessica Deegan at 

Jessica.Deegan@ci.stpaul.mn.us or provided through a phone call/voicemail at (651) 

266-6644 no later than 5:00 p.m. on April 9, 2025. 

A Public Hearing is scheduled for Thursday March 27, 2025 from 4:30-5:30 p.m. 

simultaneously at Sun Ray Library and virtually via call in. 

In person: Sun Ray Library Community Room, 2105 Wilson Ave, St Paul, MN 55119 

Call in: 612-315-7905, conference ID 707 447 582# 

 

https://www.stpaul.gov/conplan


This hearing affords the public an opportunity to review, ask questions, and 

comment on the plan. All persons are invited to attend. Any person needing special 

accommodations should call Ms. Deegan at the number listed above at least one 

week prior to the hearing. 

Español: Atencion. Si desea recibir asistencia gratuita para traducir esta informacion, 

llame al (651) 266-6691. 

Somali: Ogow. Haddii aad dooneyso in lagaa kaalmeeyo tarjamadda 

macluumaadkani oo lacag la’ aan wac (651) 266-6212. 

Hmoob: Ceeb toom. Yog koj xav tau kev pab txhais cov xov no rau koj dawb, hu (651) 

266-6592. 

The City will submit the final 2025-2029 Consolidated Plan and 2025-26 Annual Action 

Plan to the United States Department of Housing and Urban Development by April 

15, 2025, later if federal budget allocation amounts are not yet known. 

 


